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Anchor Lines is published 10 times a year 

by Dearborn Sail and Power Squadron. The 

deadline for submission of all materials is 

the first Thursday of the month. All articles 

should be submitted to the editor, P/C Sue 

Rayburn, SN, @ umrdh72@gmail.com. 

Please notify the editor of any change in 

address. Articles may be reprinted without 

permission if credit is given to Dearborn 

Sail & Power Squadron and the Anchor 

Lines. Opinions expressed within do not 

necessarily reflect the opinion of USPS® or 

of Dearborn Sail & Power Squadron. 

Executive Committee meetings are held the 

first Thursday of the month, at 1900, at the 

Livonia Civic Center Library, 32777 Five 

Mile Rd., Livonia, Michigan, or at other 

locations as announced in the Anchor 

Lines. General membership meetings are 

held on the third Thursday of the month at 

1800, at various locations published in the 

Anchor Lines. 

Anchor LinesAnchor Lines                         22  

Hot Dogs in the Park Rendezvous  
Join your fellow members June 18, 2015,  

1800 (6:00 pm) 

AT 

Rotary Park #1  
32184 Six Mile Rd. 

Livonia, Mich. 48152 
Between Farmington & Merriman  

 

Hot Dogs, Chili Dogs  

Beverages & Condiments  

Provided by Squadron  

Please Bring Dish to Pass  

 

Help kick off the 2015  

rendezvous season with a  

relaxing evening at the park  

 

Please call Lt/C Frank Muylaert, SN, 734-981-5191  
or email fmuylaert@aol.com, 

with the number of people attending 
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Commanderôs MessageCommanderôs Message  

 

 

 

 

 

Well, Spring conference went great and a good time was 

had by all. The theme was ñD9 The Musical,ò and Dearborn Sail & Power Squadron 

chose ñWest Side Story,ò as our particular theme. We all got in the mood with our 

clickers because not everyone could snap their fingers. As always our hospitality room 

became the gathering place after the other rooms shut down. We made new friends 

and had a lot of laughs doing it. I want to thank everyone who contributed time and 

resources to making our hospitality a great one.  It still amazes me how everything just 

gets done and we all have a great time doing it.   

Awards presented to Dearborn Sail & Power Squadron: 

Distinctive Communicator Award ï In recognition of Distinctive Performance for United 

States Power Squadrons® Websites for 2014. 

Distinctive Communicator Award ï In recognition of Distinctive Performance for United 

States Power Squadrons® Publications for 2014. 

P/R/C Patricia Johnston, SN, received a Certificate of Appreciation for 20 years as 

District Flag Officer and Assistant Flag Officer.  

This was a well-deserved award considering her devotion to the United States Power 

Squadrons®. She has always represented our squadron, District 9 and the United 

States Power Squadrons® with prestige and dignity. Congratulations Patricia! 

Remember our Vessel Safety Examiners are ready and available to make sure youôre 

prepared for a safe boating season.  We are having some issues with getting the in-

spection stickers; hopefully, we will have that problem solved before it becomes a 

problem. There was discussion about the issue at the conference.  

Hope to see you all at ñHotdogs in the Park,ò before we break for the summer. We do 

have a couple of rendezvous planned, look for details on our website.  

So have a fun boating season and by all means be safe! I want to see you all in the 

fall.  

Cdr Mark School, JN 
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Educational DepartmentEducational Department   
 

 

 

 Last weekend we had our D/9 spring conference at 

Shanty Creek Lodge. I would like to thank everyone who 

helped plan, set up, man, and tear down the hospitality room. Once again we had the 

best looking room there. 

I attended the District Education meeting on Saturday morning.  Here are the high-

lights. 

USCG has a new 2014 edition of the Navigation Rules and Regulations Hand-

book.  The new regulations clear up the problem of weather, flares are required in the 

river connecting the Great Lakes. THEY ARE REQUIRED; the two mile limit does not 

apply. If you have a boat longer then 39 feet, you will need a copy of the new regula-

tions on board to pass a Vessel Safety Check. 

Life Jackets are no longer classified as type I, II, III, or IV.  They are named 

ñNear Shore, Off Shoreò etc. and come with a booklet attached explaining the recom-

mended usage. Also as of this time, the impact rating is not shown on the tag. I am not 

sure how this will affect the jet skis at this time. 

ABC boating books will be new for 2015.  They have been rewritten to comply 

with the latest NASBLA rules. The book will be called ñABC3.ò I also heard that the 

books will be available in Electronic form. I am not sure at this time how that will affect 

our boating classes. National is said to be in the process of redoing the pricing of the 

basic boating course. 

When you stop getting thirsty, you need to drink more water. When a human 

body is dehydrated, its thirst mechanism shuts off. 

Zero is the only number that cannot be represented by Roman numerals. 

Lt/C Frank Muylaert, SN 

Legislative Update:  State House Bill 4534 (if passed) would require people who are 

towing people from their boat to have a second person to watch the person being 

towed AND display a bright orange or red flag from the boat when someone is being 

towed. Sponsored by Rep. Klint Kesto, R-Commerce Township. 

P/C David M. Rayburn, JN 
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Join Us!  
District wide D9 Summer Rendezvous  

KEANôS MARINA RENDEZVOUS 

  

Join us for a rendezvous at Keanôs Marina   

  

Come by boat or car é bring your family, friends & prospective 
new members for an Exciting Fun -Filled Weekend!  

 

 July 17 ï 19, 2015 

CONTACT THE COORDINATING COMMITTEE  

LAVONIA CRINER 248.773.1523 lavoniacriner@yahoo.com 

RON SIMPSON PRO@bpsd9.org  

   DENISE SAMU 586.665.7611 denisesamu@comcast.net  
 

WEEKEND EVENTS 
FRIDAY EVENING ς 6:00 PM {ƻŎƛŀƭ ƘƻǳǊ ŀǘ YŜŀƴϥǎ όŎŀǎƘ ōŀǊ ŀǾŀƛƭŀōƭŜ ŀǘ YŜŀƴϥǎ [ƻǳƴƎŜύΦ ά.ŀǊ-
be-ǉǳŜέ ǇǳƭƭŜŘ ǇƻǊƪ ŀƴŘ ŎƘƛŎƪŜƴ ǎƭƛŘŜǊǎΣ Ǉƻǘŀǘƻ ǎŀƭŀŘ ŀƴŘ ōŀƪŜŘ ōŜŀƴǎΦ  5ƛƴƴŜǊ ǿƛƭƭ ōŜ ƻŦŦŜǊŜŘ 
at a cost of $12.00 per person. Dock side fire roasted s'mores ending the evening. Coordi-
nated by Birmingham Power Squadron with assistance from Anchor Bay Power Squadron. 
 
SATURDAY MORNING ς tǊŜǾƛƻǳǎ ȅŜŀǊΩǎ ŀǘ YŜŀƴǎ C!ah¦{Ϧth¢ [¦/YϦ .w¦b/I 10-AM to 
Noon ς pancakes and sausage, juice, coffee, cost of $5.00 per person PLEASE BRING A DISH TO 
PASS to add to the table.   Event Coordinated by ??????????????? 
 
SATURDAY NOON - Convoy to Belle Isle to tour two newly renovated locations Dossin's Great 
Lakes Museum & Belle Isle Aquarium, plus the Botanical Gardens, Pewabic Pottery Facility -  
All Free Admission.  Those arriving by car, we will create car pooling to each venue.   Or relax 
at the Marina, there will be board games available for those who want to experience some-
thing you may not have done for years! 
 
SATURDAY LUNCH ς 9ƴƧƻȅ ȅƻǳǊ Řŀȅ ΧŜŀǘ ŀǘ ǘƘŜ Dŀǎ 5ƻŎƪ DǊƛƭƭ ŀǘ YŜŀƴǎΣ ƻǊ ōǊƛƴƎ ȅƻǳǊ ƻǿƴ 
lunch.  Picnic areas with tables and grills are available for our use.  
 
SATURDAY DINNER - 7:00 PM - Dinner at Sindbad's Restaurant (See http://sindbad's.com for 
menu).   dinner reservations are a must (lavoniacriner@yahoo.com).  Sindbad's will provide 
free shuttle service using multiple vans picking us up at Kean's Marina at 6:30 PM.  Those with 
vehicles may drive over too. 
 
SUNDAY CONTINENTAL BREAKFAST - "BON VOYAGE" includes: muffins, danish, mini bagels, 
cream cheese, fruit, coffee and juice at a cost of $5.00 per person. Coordinated by Wyandotte 
t {Φ  .ǊƛƴƎ ŀƴȅ ōǊŜŀƪŦŀǎǘκōǊǳƴŎƘ ƭŜŦǘƻǾŜǊǎ ŦǊƻƳ {ŀǘΩǎ ōǊǳƴŎƘ ƛŦ you choose. 

   Join us for any or all of the weekend events   

 
  

 
  

file:///C:/Users/User/Downloads/denisesamu@comcast.net


Anchor LinesAnchor Lines                         66  

 



Anchor LinesAnchor Lines                         77  

Dearborn Sail & Power Squadron 

BRUIN LAKE DINGHY  

RENDEZVOUS 

(Last boating rendezvous of the season) 

 

September 11
TH

, 12
TH

, & 13
TH

 
 

COME ONE -- COME ALL 
 

Camping, boating (dinghy, small boat, canoe, kayak, etc.), bonfires and 
friendship 

 

COME FOR THE WEEKEND Come out Friday; bring your tent, camper, 
trailer or motor home.  Bring your beverage, meals and a dish to pass at 
Saturday dinner. 

 

COME FOR THE DAY:  If you donôt want to stay the weekend come out 
Saturday morning, cruise the lakes, join the rest for dinner, stay as long as 
you like.  Bring your beverage, meals and a dish to pass at Saturday din-
ner. 

 

COME FOR THE EVENING:  If you donôt want to cruise the lakes, join the 
rest for dinner and stay as long as you like.  Bring your beverage and a 
dish to pass at Saturday dinner. 

 

Boats will leave the dock at 10 am and return in the afternoon.  Dinner will 
be around 6 pm. 

Contact Al Lord and let him know youôre coming.  Phone 313-418-3538, or 
e-mail alord2@comcast.net. 

mailto:alord2@comcast.net
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     JuneJune        

Art Shewchuk 08  Fred Hoitash  26 

John OôConnor 12  Marge Hamlin 30 
 Celeste Hoitash 17  Jo Altstetter  30 

Richard Walshaw 19   

 

     JulyJuly  

 Greg Lowe  09  Dave Rayburn 25 

 Jason Baker  14  Dave Burke  26 

Lyn Jackson  17  Jerry Majeske 27 

 Toni Devantier 20      

 

     AugustAugust   

 Gary Hodge  01  Jerry LaLonde 15 

Bill Stewart  07  Pat Deak  18 

 Mark School  11            Jason Sprawka 21  

 Al Tondreau  12 


